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Dear Parents:

We are proud to announce that we have chosen The Elf Shelf® for

our Children’s Holiday Gift Store this year.
The EIf Shelf* will give your children the opportunity to shop for ‘
high quality gifts for friends and family in the secure atmosphere of N\ &

our school. The EIf Shelf® program provides our children with an
opportunity to make real life shopping decisions...plus they learn
that giving is as important as receiving.

Gift items start at less than $1.00, with most in the $1.00 to $5.00
range. We are sending this notice home now for two reasons:

1. To give those children who would prefer to purchase their gifts
with their own money, enough time to earn that money through
chores, etc.

2. To ask for volunteer parents and/or grandparents to help us run
the shop. If you are interested in helping, please call the school.

Our day for the EIf Shelf for our children’s holiday gift
store will be Tuesday December 8% from 1:40 — 3:00. We
will walk over to Little DaVinci in our respective classes.

If you would like to purchase any gifts, you should bring
your money on that day. The store will also be open
after school on Thursday the 10t from 3:00-4:00 and
Friday the 11" from 12:45-1:15 if you would like to take
your students on your way home.




